Response two the second question from the Department of the General Counsel

Although we agree that backdating agreements should never be standard practice, it was necessary in this particular case in order to correct an oversight by the AHCA.  The parties entered into an agreement previously for January 1, 1998 through December 31, 2002.  The agreement attached to the agenda continues that contract and tracks the current expectations of the parties.  It does not prejudice the rights of the Board.

Kalinthia Dillard



From: Barbara Terembes 
Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2007 3:55 PM
To: Alicia Gent; Ann Killets; Board Office; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore; Joyce Beninati
Cc: Carol Keller; Brenda Magee; Russ Feldman
Subject: Response: Board Member Question - Paulette Burdick - AC11-Cooperative Agreement with The Agency for Health Care
Importance: High
On June 27, 2007, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding AC11-Cooperative Agreement with The Agency for Health Care Administration

 

REQUEST:

Please re-attach the agreement- a margin is partially missing and hand-written terms of the agreement cannot be read.
Gerald, beyond legal sufficiency, any prudent forethoughts about back dating this contract?

RESPONSE: 

Attached is the rescanned agreement as requested.

 

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

